
 
 
Each Member of the Society 
 
Retirement. 
 
I am retiring from my position as General Manager of the Society, and I would like to take 
this opportunity of thanking all members for their assistance and courtesy to me over the 
years and I wish you all good health and happiness into the future.  
 
My replacement, Mr. Michael Dodd has been appointed by the Committee and will be 
taking up the position of General Manager of the Society effective from 26th September 
2022 and I wish him every success in the post.  
 
From that date, all correspondence and queries should be addressed to the General 
Manager for his attention.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Owen Connell   
General Manager. 
 
 
 


